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Excellence…Leadership…Service

Dear Students, Families and Guardians,

I hope this letter finds each of you doing well, staying safe and healthy. Students, our entire staff misses you very dearly and we all 
are looking forward to the day we can see you in our wonderful school building again. Even though this situation has presented 
some challenges, we are confident that due to the work ethic of our amazing students and teachers, we will see our way through 
this. In order to make this change possible, the following items have been put into place.

1. All students will be provided a weekly schedule that will be dispersed to them on each Friday. Our District plans to have 
assignments completed by the following Friday, unless notified differently by your individual classroom teacher.  

a. Depending on the classroom, students will complete assignments through google classroom, hard copies or email.
b. Students will not return completed assignments to the school, but rather online through the use of email, google 

classroom or classroom dojo to verify completion. Remember to contact your teacher if you need a device to use.
2. The Elementary students will have approximately one hour of assignments per subject area, plus instruction that may 

include live broadcasts (Zoom or other), scheduled during your normal classroom time. These times will be announced 
ahead of time by your classroom teacher so you have time to prepare. 

3. Individual assignments for students will be taken as completion grades. Grades will be marked for individual assignments, 
but these will only be used to determine Pass (above 60% or higher) or Fail (59% or below)

4. Attendance, which is highly important, will be calculated through assignment completion. 
5. Nine-week grades will be marked as Pass or Fail. 
6. If students are dissatisfied with their Q3 grade, they will have the opportunity to contact their teacher to discuss the 

possibility of making up missing assignments or completing a few bonus activities within two weeks of receiving their 
report card via the mail or assignment bags that some classrooms are using. An alert will be sent out on the day that we 
mail out report cards. Grades were stored this morning on April 1, 2020 and we will be sending them out soon. 
Communicate with your teacher early if you are considering this possibility. 

7. Internet access points are available at the front of the high school facility, accessible from your vehicle. Please 
communicate any problems with wifi or connectivity, as well as extra stress to your teachers so we can help. 

8. All State Tests have been waived for this school year. The future plan for testing is unclear at this time. 
Thank you very much for all of your cooperation during this unique time. I am confident that due to our amazing staff, wonderful 
families and AWESOME STUDENTS we will make our way through this challenge. Please understand that these assignments 
have been developed to help your child grow academically. If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to your 
classroom teacher, Ms. Rice or Mr. Grieser. Together We CAN do this! Take care and GO BULLDOGS!

Sincerely,
Brett Grieser-- PK-6th Elementary Principal  


